

Dear Central families,

Our Fall box top collection begins today!!

To those who are new to Central, Box Tops are an easy way to get involved in your child's education. The PTO earns 10¢ for each box top you send in. In the past, we have raised close to \$1000/year with box tops and used it towards our many wonderful PTO programs. With all of your help, we would like to step up our collection efforts this year. Please look for Box Tops on many of your favorite products, from Big G® cereals to Avery® office supplies to Betty Crocker® to Ziplock® bags, just to name a few!

We will be collecting box tops throughout the year with 2 big collection drives in the Fall and early Spring. For our Fall drive, please send in any box tops you have collected by no later than **October 27th!** Tape or glue your box tops to the 25 or 50 count box tops sheets found in this eblast or send them in Ziploc bags with a number count written on the bag. And **please label the sheets or bags with your child's teacher's name.** We will be awarding a class prize to the class who collects the most box tops! Please do not send in expired box tops or "labels for education".

Thanks for choosing to make a difference for our school with Box Tops!

